Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Podiatric Medicine
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF PETITION FOR DECLARATORY STATEMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Podiatric Medicine has received a Notice of Withdrawal of Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by John W. Wallace, Esq., on behalf of Kevin Lam, DPM, FACFAS on July 18, 2022. On April 15, 2022, the Petitioner sought the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 461.003(5), F.S., as it applies to the petitioner. The petition has been withdrawn upon request of Petitioner.

The Notice of Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 48, No. 79, on April 22, 2022 in the Florida Administrative Register. No comments were received on the Petition.

The person to be contacted regarding this petition is Ashleigh K. Irving, Executive Director, Board of Podiatric Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1708, Ashleigh.Irving@flhealth.gov.
